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[bookmark: _Hlk147064691][bookmark: _Hlk147691119]“WELCOME BACK”
Dear Members of the Human and Civil Rights - Ethnic and Minority Affairs Committee,
I hope you are doing well and have had a restful and productive break. As we gear up for another impactful term, I am excited to welcome you back and look forward to the important work we will accomplish together.
This is a friendly reminder that our first meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 4th, from 5:30 PM to 7:00 PM. We will be meeting virtually, and a Zoom link will be sent out to you prior to the meeting.
Please mark your calendars and keep an eye out for the Zoom link. If you have any questions or need further information, do not hesitate to reach out. If you'd like to present a topic for the agenda, please send an email to Wendy, Linda, or me before the start of the meeting. 
Looking forward to seeing you all on Wednesday!
Best regards,
Mr. Kelvin L. Wright            Ms. Wendy Carey                Dr. Linda Perdue
Chairman                            Co-Chair                              Sec. Treasurer  

Human and Civil Rights - Ethnic and Minority Affairs Committee

“HCR-EMAC Meeting”
[bookmark: _Hlk147064710][bookmark: _Hlk149545523][bookmark: _Hlk149545544]  The committee meets every first Wednesday of the month. All meetings are VIRTUAL. To receive an invitation please fill out the survey using the link or QR below. The next meetings scheduled are as follows…
 
· September 4th 5:30pm – 7:pm
You can scan the QR code below.  
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